
The Clearbrook-Gonvick School District is seeking an assistant girls basketball coach for the 
2022-2023 season. Duties will include but are not limited to: teaching players the fundamentals 
of the game of basketball, being present at all games and practices, and collaborating with the 
varsity head coach.  Must be able to pass a background check.    
 
Applicants should submit a letter of interest and resume to: 
Melissa Weems, HR 

16770 Clearwater Lk Rd. 
Clearbrook, MN 56634 
218-776-3112 Ext. 105 

Email: mmccoy@clearbrook-gonvick.k12.mn.us  
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